
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

First, I want to thank you for all the hard work you do for our state.  It is not in my interest or talents to 

make these hard decisions and I applaud you for that!  

 

I struggle everyday on making the best decisions for me and my family, and I live with those choices.  As 

a chiropractor, I am asked daily questions on whether or not to vaccinate children.  I preach that it is not 

my duty to tell any individual what choice they should or shouldn't make for their family, and it's not the 

governments responsibility as well.   

 

Please do NOT remove non-medical vaccine exemptions in the State of Oregon.  Please let each family 

make the choice for themselves.   

 

And if you do vote for removal, please hold the CDC to a higher standard in which they would be held 

responsible for any harmful effects that these vaccines create.   

 

Thank you for your time! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Cressie Kearns 

Kearns Chiropractic 

McMinnville, OR 

 


